
 

MOCSA NEWSLETTER – February 2024 

You are receiving this communication from MOCSA either because you have already renewed 
your membership for 2024 or were a member last year. 
 
Christmas is over and Choir is working hard on its repertoire for 2024, refining the old pieces and 
learning new music. The Choir has already had 2 engagements, one at Celtic Manor, and the 
other at Swansea railway station with G.W.R. under the temporary baton of the very talented 
Ieuan Jones.  
 
On 23rd February the Choir is planning a social event at Morriston Golf club. It will be a two (£20) 
or a three (£25) course meal. If you would like to join us please contact me – details below.  
 
Choir is also in the early stages of preparing a weekend visit to Derby across the 6th/7th July 
2024.  Further details will be sent out in due course. 
 
The 2023 MOCSA Membership records indicate that you either had a MOCSA Membership for the 
calendar year 2023, or have renewed again for this year 2024.  MOCSA is very grateful to you for 
your support. 
 
The MOCSA membership year runs from 1 January to 31 December and annual 
subscription is £12 for an individual and £22 for a double/joint membership. Can we appeal 
to those of you who have not yet renewed to consider doing so? 
 
The easiest way of paying your subscription, if you use online banking, is to make payment 
directly into the MOCSA account.  Sort code 20-18-17 and account number 53026396. Use 
MOCSA Membership as the reference. We aim to get confirmation of your membership to you 
within 7 days of the payment. 
 
A number of members have set up an annual standing order for renewal. You can use the same 
bank details above if you want to set up a standing order.   
In addition the Choir website MOCSA section enables the payment of subscriptions using Pay Pal. 
If you wish you can still pay by cheque, made out to MOCSA, and sent to: Steve Pearson, 28 
Murton Lane, Newton, Swansea. SA3 4TR. (07900 213389) 
 
Steve has sent acknowledgements to all those members who have kindly renewed for 2024 
already. 
 
We look forward to your continued support. 
 
Kind regards to all, 
John Mitchell (Chairman) 
01639 646783 

 


